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Grade 6 Awards 

At the end of the year we will be once again celebrating another successful year of Grade 6 

Irymple South students. During our Graduation we have a number of awards that are won by 

students. Over many years we have had many kind contributions and are again looking for 

donations. Any parents that would like to contribute towards an award please see Mr Smith by 

Friday 4th December. 
Prep Transition 

We are still going to hold transition days for Prep students. They will be slightly different than we 

have done in previous years. Information about the days have been sent to the parents of 

children starting Prep in 2021. These children will come to school for a two hour session once a 

week for thee weeks in groups of 10.  
Student Free Day 

Thursday 10th December is a pupil free day. This day will be used to discuss the students’ reports. 

These meetings will be held remotely.  

We will also have a pupil free day on Friday 18th December. This means that the last school day 

for students will be Thursday 17th December. 
Reporting Information 

Our reports will be sent home earlier this year, in time for parents to view prior to our Parent-

Teacher Interviews. 

Friday December 4th – All reports will be uploaded to Xuno. 

Thursday December 10th – This will be a Curriculum Day.  Parent-Teacher Interviews will be held 

throughout the day remotely to discuss your child’s report. Bookings can be made via Xuno. Go 

to the ‘School’ tab and click on ‘Parent Teacher Interviews’. 
Student start day for 2021 

The first day of school for students in 2021 will be Thursday January 28th. Preps will have 

Wednesdays as a rest day for all of February. All staff begin work on Wednesday January 27th. 
Uniform and Sports Shirts 

An updated price list for our school uniform can be found later in the 

newsletter. We are unable to hold our ‘uniform swap’ at the moment. 

We hope to be able to offer this again when restrictions are further lifted. 

Sports shirts orders need to be received by Friday 4th December. The 

sports shirts will be delivered in Term 1, 2021. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Thanks to Charlotte, Sydney, Addison and Ella for organising today’s 

activities. It was third time lucky for this day to happen due to the recent 

restrictions. All students looked wonderful in their dress ups from the different 

eras. The girls taught each ‘era’ a dance and the students had a great time 

moving to the music. 
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Happy Birthday 

NOVEMBER 

Mason Warn (16th) 

Josh Sheahan (17th) 

Lilly Harmer (17th) 

Abby Porker (18th) 

Mario Delorenzo (19th) 

Annika Gray (19th) 

Prep G 

Heidi Wilmann 
Prep M 

Maddi Yuill 
1T 

Emilia Globen 
1M 

Harrison Baird 

Claudia Mammone 
1C 

Ollie Richardson 
2W 

Halle Connelly 
2R 

Valrie Foliaki 
 

2B 

Ivanna Pardo 
3V  

Georgia Kourdis 

Rylan Williamson 
3M 

Evie Piscioneri 
4R 

Sebastian Topp 
4C 

Freya Livingston 

Lucas Giugno 
5A 

Conor Barker 
5R 

Annelise Wilkie 

 

 

6S 

Charley Mannes 
6H 

Jones Bate 
Art 

Archie Thompson 

Jye Porker 
PE 

Alex Bate 
Music 

Harper Scott 
 

 

6S 

6H 

3M 

3V 
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Jorja and Will were students at Irymple South Primary School from 2008 to 2014. This year they 

completed Year 12. Will was our School Captain and Jorja was Campbell House Captain in 2014. 

We are very proud of all of our students, past and present, and it is lovely to hear what our past 

students are doing. 
 

Jorja Arthur 

What was your best memory of Primary School? 

My favourite memory from Irymple South was my last 

Athletics Day.  This was a day I got to spend as a House 

Captain with two of my closest friends also as House 

Captains for the other teams.  We had the best day 

together doing all of the activities such as leading the 

march around the oval to doing the final relays, the 

whole day was just really fun even if none of our three 

teams won. 

What values/learnings did you take from Primary School that are instilled in you today? 

In Primary school we were always told to just do your best which has followed me into my senior years of 

schooling as you have to reach an understanding within yourself that you truly only can do your best even if it 

may not get you the best result all of the time, rather it is just about giving everything a go and working with 

what you have.  

What have been your best experiences that you have had at St Joseph’s College? 

My best experiences at St Joseph’s College stem from the people I have met and the opportunities I have 

been presented with.  I have had the opportunity to meet a whole new group of people and establish new 

friendships and build new memories.  One of the best things about secondary school for me has been going 

through Years 7 to 12 with a majority of the same people it has been great to have people you have known 

for six years or more supporting you in your final year of schooling. Another great aspect has been the 

teachers, I have truly been supported throughout all of my years at St Joseph’s College and these teachers 

really do go above and beyond for you which I am eternally grateful for.  Another great experience offered is 

all of the school trips and camps as well as all of the leadership positions which allow people to get more 

involved in the community, I have especially liked the NOVUS Melbourne camp and the University Expo trips.  

What are your plans for the future? 

In the future I am hoping to go into teaching.  School has been a place for me where I always felt 

comfortable and learning is something that I am passionate about whole heartedly.  I really want to be 

someone in my future who can make a big impact in someone’s life like all of my teachers did for me. 

 

William Forrest 

2020 St Joseph’s College Vice-Captain 

What was your best memory of Primary School? 

I have many good memories from my time at Irymple 

South.  Some of these memories include spending time 

with my friends, the teachers and learning new things.  

One of the most memorable memories would have to 

becoming school captain in Grade 6.  By becoming 

school captain, it allowed me to believe in not only 

myself but also my capabilities. 

What values/learnings did you take from Primary School 

that are instilled in you today? 

Irymple South taught me many things that I still hold onto today.  These values include respect, honesty and 

has helped me to develop a strong work ethic, which has been essential throughout Year 12.  Without these 

core values, I would not be where I am today. 

What have been your best experiences that you have had at St Joseph’s College? 

I have had many great memories at St Joseph’s such as making new friends and trying new subjects. One of 

my best accomplishments during my time at the college would have to be becoming College Vice-Captain 

this year.  By becoming a leader of the school, it has allowed me to gain confidence in not only myself, but 

also in public speaking, organisational and communication skills.  

What are your plans for the future? 

Next year I plan on going down to Melbourne and studying either civil engineering or a double degree in 

engineering and business. 

Prep 

Prep 

Grade 6 

Grade 6 Year 12 

Year 12 
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CALENDAR 2020, Term 4 

We will not be holding our camp program this year. 

All classes will be involved in a special activity day in 

the last week of term. Classroom teachers will 

provide more details shortly. 

 

Prep   Monday 14th December 

Grade 1  Wednesday 16th December 

Grade 2  Tuesday 15th December 

Grade 3  Wednesday 16th December 

Grade 4  Tuesday 15th December 

Grade 5  Thursday 17th December 

Grade 6  Wednesday 16th December 

2020 CALENDAR DATES 

Term Dates 2020 

Term 4 5th Oct - 17th Dec 

Report Meetings (Pupil Free Day) 

Thursday 10th December 

Curriculum Day 

Friday 18th December 

2021 TERM DATES 

ALL students start school on Thursday 28th 

January 2021 

 

Term Dates 2021 

Term 1 28th Jan - 1st April 

Term 2 19th Apr - 25th June 

Term 3 12th July - 17th Sept 

Term 4 4th Oct - 17th Dec 

ART 
Special Forever 

The Grade 2 students have created artwork for the ‘Special Forever’ project. They took selfies of their 

special place at school and some students drew continuous line drawings of this place. Due to the lifting 

of restrictions the Mildura Arts Centre is now open and the exhibition is open! Please take the time to go 

and have a look. The exhibition runs until Sunday 24th November. 

 

Virtual Art Exhibition 

This year the students will exhibit their work via an online platform. We were unable to display our work at 

the Mildura Show or at our annual Art Exhibition at school. The students have selected art from both onsite 

and remote learning. The exhibition will be available from Monday 30th November. 

 


